
 

 
The New York State Birders Conference is coming to the Capital Region! Sponsored by the 
Hudson-Mohawk Bird Club, the 68th annual conference of the New York State Ornithological 
Association will be held October 2 - 4 and we'd like to see lots of representation from local 
environmental groups. Our keynote speaker is Jon Dunn, and there will be field trips, 
workshops, behind-the-scenes tours of the bird collection at the NYS Museum, and many 
other events still being planned. We expect over 150 enthusiastic birders from all around 
New York. This is a great opportunity to get your message out to a state-wide audience! 
 
We have 6' tables available if you would like to put up a display. Please let us know as soon 
as possible if you are interested, as table space is very limited. We would also be happy to 
put material on our information table. 
 
Thanks, and we hope to see you there! 
 
Naomi Lloyd 
Hudson-Mohawk Bird Club 
 
ADBC Members:  Please let us know via email to info@alandevoebirdclub.org  

if you can help at the conference! 


